
TOWN OF FLORIDA PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the Town of Florida will hold a public hearing 
on Monday, August 1, 2022 at 6:45pm, at 167 Fort Hunter Road. This hearing is for an 
application for a Special Use permit from Hutchison Harvest, 124 Leahey Road, Amsterdam, NY 
12010 to have a Farm Products Plant (slaughter house) on a parcel at the corner of Bullshead 
and Leahey Roads in the Town of Florida.   
 
All documents related to this application can be viewed at the Town Clerk’s Office during 
regular business hours. M, T, Th 8am – 3pm, Wed 2pm – 8pm, Sat 9am – 12noon. 
 
Any interested person wishing to speak will be heard at said time and place. 
 
 
Emily Staley 
Town Clerk 
Secretary  
 


